
 

February Newsletter 

Will there be six more weeks of winter, or will spring arrive early? 

We will talk about the groundhog’s prediction and hear a story about a 

groundhog that couldn’t sleep. 

 Valentine’s Day is celebrated in a fun way at St. Peter’s. We will 

have a party and deliver cards to classmates. The children will be making 

a special Valentine surprise and we will walk to the mailbox to send it on 

its way! Look for a surprise in your mailbox! We will also take on the jobs 

of postal workers in our own St. Peter’s Post Office in our house corner! 

 Where do we live? Each child will be learning their address this 

month. We will use a variety of shapes to create our own colorful houses. 

 We can’t wait to welcome our dads into our classroom for Father’s 

Saturday. They will get to experience a fun day with songs and playtime 

at school on Saturday, February 22nd. 

 At the end of the month opposites are learned through games and 

songs. A class picture book of our learning experiences will be sent home 

for each family to enjoy. 

 

Have a wonderful February Break – February 17th & 18th 


